
                      
                   
 
 

 

               
 
 
 
 
         

October 2022 
 
Fall is a time of year that keeps many of us busy. With row crops maturing and ready for harvest, I wish 
you the best as you gather what God has provided us. We have had a wonderful stretch of weather to put 
up our fall hay and to chop silage. I end each of my monthly letters talking about helping a neighbor if 
you can. That has certainly saved me this fall. With both tractors down at home, a neighbor friend 
graciously allowed the use of his tractors to get the fall hay crop up. I don’t know what I would have done 
without such a good neighbor and my father who really done most the work while I was away from the 
house.   
 
October kicks off some of our meetings in the Extension Service. I want to let you know of some 
opportunities that are approaching for you to take advantage of. I have attached the flyers so you will 
have all the information you need. As always feel free to reach out to me with any questions.  

 
October 17th: Kentucky Beef Conference. Fayette County Extension Office 
 
October 20th: Beef Bash. Princeton Ky 
 
October 27th: Ky Grazing Conference. Clark County Extension Office 
 
November 8th and 17th Estate Planning and Farm Transiting Series. Casey/Lincoln County  

 
The Estate Planning series is a joint meeting planned by Kelsey Woodrum (Casey County ANR Agent) 
and myself.  One session will be in Casey County and the other session will be in Lincoln County. This is 
meant for you to attend both sessions. The topics will be different each evening. The first evening will be 
held in Casey County at the Extension Office and will feature two University of Kentucky speakers. The 
second session will be held at the Lincoln County Extension office and will be featuring Mr. Brent Hall 
from KY Farm Bureau who is sponsoring this meeting.  Please call the Lincoln County Extension Office 
at 606-365-2447 to RSVP. Let us know if you will be attending one or both the sessions. I hope to see 
you there! 
 
On behalf of Krista Rankin, Josh Brown with Ky Farm Bureau, and myself, we would like to give the 
farmers and ag businesses in and around Lincoln County a big thank you for your donations towards the 
purchase of a Grain Safety Tube. An excellent turnout, a good meal, and lots of fun was had by all at the 
Young Farmer Fundraiser event on September 19th. Over $1470 was raised to purchase the remaining 
equipment. That is a wonderful example of the support we have in our agriculture community and 
neighbors helping neighbors! 
 
 
Tyler Miller 
County Extension Agent for   
Agriculture and Natural Resources     
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